
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
DATE: May 1, 2025 

TO:   Nate Nehring, Chair, Snohomish County Council 

FROM: Dave Somers, County Executive 

RE:  Housing Authority of Snohomish County Board of Commissioners 

 
I am pleased to recommend reappointment of Mr. Jeffrey Wallace to his third term on 
the Housing Authority of Snohomish County Board of Commissioners. 
 
The Board of Commissioners is a citizen governing body which provides guidance to 
the Housing Authority of Snohomish County.  The program resident commissioner 
position on the Board is currently vacant with the current five-year term ending on 
March 14, 2030.  
 
Mr. Jeffrey Wallace, residing in Council District 2, is a program resident in the Veterans 
Affairs Supportive Housing (VASH) program and has indicated a desire to continue to 
serve on the Board.  Mr. Wallace volunteers on the North West  and also has previous 
non-profit experience. Mr. Wallace previously served as the program resident 
commissioner, his first term expired March 14, 2020, his second term expired March 14, 
2025. In addition, Mr. Wallace has been recommended for reappointment by the current 
Board membership. 
 
Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I hereby urge Council confirmation of Mr. Jeffrey Wallace to 
be reappointed to his third term on the Housing Authority of Snohomish County Board of 
Commissioners for the remainder of the vacant resident commissioner term ending 
March 14, 2030. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 


